
 
 

 
Public Advisory 
PA No. EBB-77-2019 
 
 

Submission of Filipino community organization  
activities for the 2020 Notional Calendar  

 
 
(Jeddah, 5 November 2019) – The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
requests all Filipino community groups/organizations in Jeddah and the Western Region to submit, 
not later than 3 January 2020, their respective schedule of projects, programs and activities for 
next year.  
 
These will be incorporated in a general notional calendar of Consulate and Filcom activities for 2020 
to rationalize the holding of such activities at the Consulate grounds.  
 
Kindly use the following format for the calendar of activities: 
 

Month/Date Proposed 
Activity 

Objective Number of 
Participants from 
the Organization 

Target Number of 
Participants from 

the Filipino 
community 

(If applicable) 

     

     

 
Filipino community organizations in Jeddah and the Western Region are likewise requested to submit 
their updated organizational profiles (Mission and Vision of the Organization, Constitution and By-
Laws and List of Officers with their respective contact details, passport and Iqama numbers). 
 
Please submit the requested information and documents to Mr. Sittie Zubaida Murod-Malang, Cultural 
Officer, at: cultural@pcgjeddah.org.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
(End)      

          

mailto:cultural@pcgjeddah.org

